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Executive Director’s Commentary 

 @ovr.org 
The region has a number of convenient new communication 
mechanisms accessible through our Mailing Lists link. Those 
facilities complement the mailing lists already accessible from 
our lists of clubs, teams, tournaments, and officials, providing 
one-click access to large groups of people. The distributions 
available now include 
 

· OVR Board of Directors, Officers, and Staff 
· juniors’ tournament announcements 
· all juniors’ club directors 
· all juniors’ tournament directors 
· all men’s and women’s team reps 
· all men’s and women’s tournament directors 
· all professional officials 

 
As with our other mailing lists, sign-in is now required. Those 
with usernames and passwords should simply use them; 
others can easily create an account in a few seconds. That 
requirement protects our membership against unsolicited 
advertising and other inappropriate e-mail (spam). 

You can also reach our board members, officers, and staff at  
name@ovr.org (e.g. wyzynski@ovr.org) or using the following 
easily remembered aliases, all @ovr.org: 
 
 staff Board of Directors, Officers, and Staff 
 commissioner Commissioner 
 ceo, registrar CEO/Executive Director, Registrar 
 referees_chair Referees’ Chair 
 mens_td Men’s Tournament Director 
 mickifox@ald.net Women’s Tournament Director 
 juniors_td Juniors’ Tournament Director  
 juniors Juniors’ Program Director 
 jodd Junior Officials’ Development Director 
 hp Director of High Performance 
   & Coaching Education 
 jresults Juniors’ Results Coordinator 
 boys_liaison Junior Boys Liaison 
 bid Juniors’ Bid Coordinator 
 editor Publications Editor  
 webmaster Webmaster 

Dear Members, I hope your summer was en-

joyable. Recently your OVR board of directors 

and staff gathered together for two days to 

plan for the 2003 season. This dedicated 

group spent both days and evenings listening 

to officer reports and planning strategy in all 

areas of the OVR volleyball business. This sea-

son the OVR will start to implement on-line 

registration. This is a choice of each club di-

rector or team rep. All registration materials 

(as in the past) will be mailed to each repre-

sentative, director or coach. It's our hope that 

within a few seasons most of the registrations 

will be on-line and the need for mailing these 

materials will decrease. However some things 

will always need to be mailed. The OVR in 

2002 had perhaps the most productive season 

in all areas of our business ... we plan to keep 

it that way. Please take a few minutes to read 

the OVR online newsletter cover to cover. As 

always the region office will continue to serve 

you, the members. In the meantime, look for 

mailings to appear at your door sometime af-

ter Oct. 1st. 

  

 Sincerely, 

 Ronald J. Wyzynski 

 Executive Director / CEO 

 Ohio Valley Region, Inc. 

 USA Volleyball 

“The OVR had 

in 2002 ... the 
most productive 

season ... we 
plan to keep it 

that way.” 


